January 12, 2008
Dear Families, 

We are working with the University of Washington, Department of Special Education to assist their students in facilitating Person-Centered Plans for families who are interested in this process as a way to collaborate and inform the IEP process. A Person-Centered Plan is a strength-based, individually focused planning process that brings together all interested people involved in the daily life activities of a student to identify and convey his or her preferences, strengths, abilities, needs, and desires. This process should be used to inform the development of the IEP.
In general, person centered planning processes use graphic recordings (usually words, pictures, and symbols on chart paper) and group facilitation techniques to develop a vision for the focus student’s future. This process begins with a meeting in which any person involved in the focus student’s life participates (e.g., parent, siblings, relatives, friends, teacher, etc.). The gathering of people results in the group identifying the focus student’s strengths, goals and dreams. The group then works together to develop a vision or plan for the focus student’s future direction.
We are working with Dr. Carol Davis, Assistant Professor in Special Education, to provide training opportunities for graduate students to facilitate a Person-Centered Plan for families who are interested in this process. The meetings will be facilitated by one or two graduate students. If you are interested in participating, we will ask you (a) for permission for the graduate student to be able to look at your child’s IEP, (b) observe your child in his or her classroom, and (c) attend the actual person-centered planning meeting. This will help the facilitators be more informed about the focus child. As a result of this activity we hope your child’s team will have identified a vision that will assist in directing the IEP process and the collaborative process.
If you are interested in participating please contact me.
Sincerely,

